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AUGUST 
#hayesfurlough2016 
At the beginning of August we began our trek to the west of the United States 
stopping in Ohio, Missouri, Oklahoma, Texas, Arizona, Nevada, and finally 
arriving in California. Our schedule has been booked to the max but we are 
loving catching up with family, friends, and supporting pastors and 
churches. The Lord has given us safety on the roads and we appreciate 
your continued prayers in that regard. 

I have had the opportunity to preach in Spanish on several occasions and 
though our Spanish has been rusty at times from lack of continual use, it has 
blessed our hearts to see a wonderful community of spanish speaking 
believers who are desirous of reaching the world for Christ. 

We continue receiving updates from the work in Spain and are so thankful that 
the Lord has given our team the opportunity to pass out 50,000 flyers with the 
gospel presentation in the last 12 months. We praise the Lord for the strength 
He gives us to do the work and we continue to trust Him with the harvest. 
Please continue to pray for the town of Dos Hermanas and the seed that 

is continually being sown there. 

We have several meetings in the bay area of California 
and are enjoying spending time with family on our non 
meeting days. Gideon and Silas are loving their Mimi & 
Papa time as well and as you can imagine, the 
grandparents are soaking up their time with their 

grandsons. We are so thankful for family who support us in our following the 
Lord overseas. They are our true heroes. 
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